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Ross McGowan  to: Ron.Mether, Mark.Pearson 14/10/2015 04:13 PM

Sent by: Jane Fay
Cc: Anna E Battese, Duncan Pendrigh

Dear Ron and Mark,

Thank you, and your team, for meeting with us yesterday to discuss the preliminary rehabilitation liability  
estimates. Attached is the draft URS Yallourn report. 

Also attached is the URS data request template. URS have agreed to provide the specific figures used in  
their analysis for each of the data request fields for further information . This will be provided early next  
week.  

As discussed , I would be grateful if you can complete the template as soon as possible and no later  
than 6 November 2015.  Please send them to Anna Battese  (Anna.E.Battese@ecodev.vic.gov.au) and 
Duncan Pendrigh  (Duncan.Pendrigh@ecodev.vic.gov.au). 

If you have any questions or problems with the template, please email Bryan Chadwick at: 
bryan.chadwick@aecom.com

Any questions about the review of rehabilitation liabilities should be directed to Duncan Pendrigh on  (03 
9092 1983 or email: Duncan.Pendrigh@ecodev.vic.gov.au 

The next steps in the project are: 

Step Date

1 Yallourn mine provide further information to inform  

the liability estimates.

6 November 

2015

2 URS refines the rehabilitation liability estimates . 6 November – 

13 November 

2015

3 ERR meets with Yallourn mine to discuss the refined  

liability estimate. 

mid November 

2015

URS draft report - Yallourn - 4 September 2015.PDF
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Yallourn_DataRequest.xlsx.XLSX

Kind regards,

Ross McGowan

Ross McGowan  | Executive Director | Earth Resources Regulation Branch

Market Access and Regulation Division 
Department of Economic Development , Jobs, Transport and Resources
�   ross.mcgowan@ecodev.vic.gov.au

� Level 9, 121 Exhibition Street | Melbourne | Victoria 3000 |

� 03 9092 2045 | Mobile: 0408 652 150
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